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DATE:   February 18, 2022 

 

TO:  Village of White City Residents 

 

SUBJECT:  Trash Dumpster on Village Hall Property  

 

 

This memorandum is a reminder to all Village of White City Residents that the Trash Dumpster 

located on the Village Hall Property is not to be used for public dumping of trash.  During the 

past several weeks a great deal of trash has been left in the trash dumpster.  This includes 

furniture; large boxes; electronics; tires; etc.  Dumping of trash at the Village Hall property is an 

offense and individuals could be prosecuted if this continues.  We have installed a lock on the 

trash dumpster to hopefully avoid this in the future. 

 

If you need an extra trash pick-up for items outside of normal trash, you may call DC Waste 

directly at 217-532-3706 and set up a pick-up time.  This may be an extra fee for picking up 

items outside of your weekly trash service, and you will be responsible for the extra cost directly 

with DC Waste. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

//signed//  Brenda Subick 

 

Brenda Subick 

Village President 

On behalf of the 

  Board of Trustees 

Village of White City 

 


